
Together we will 

 

Work together to create a 
happy, safe and caring 
environment learning  

environment. 

 

We each have a part     
to play. 

 

We welcome your      
support, value your      
involvement and are 
pleased to see you in 

school. 

 

Share and Care 

Shadsworth Bear says 
 

 

We are: 
 

Ready 
 

Respectful 
 

Safe  
 

in all that we do.  
 

These are our school 
rules. Please support them 

with your child. 



As a pupil I will  

Value and respect each other. 

Follow Shadsworth Bear’s 

school rules.  

Share and care.  

Tell someone if I have a worry.  

Become more independent at 

home and at school.  

Get a good nights sleep and eat 

my breakfast.  

Wear my uniform. 

Come to school on time               

every day. 

Practice my reading book and 

bring it to school on time.  

 

Work hard and always try          

my best.   

 

Use my good manners.  

 

 

As a family we will  

See that our child rests well and 

eats a healthy breakfast. 
 

See that our child comes to 

school every day and on time.  
 

See that our child is collected on 

time  everyday. 
 

 

Inform school if our child has an 

appointment or is poorly.   
 

Keep my contact details up to 

date.   
 

Help our child with homework 

tasks and reading practice.  
 

Support good behaviour and the 

school rules. 
 

Support respect for others. 
 

Attend parents’ evenings and 

important meetings about our 

child. 
 

 
 

 

As a school we will  

Value every pupil.    
 

Care for each child’s safety and 

happiness in a caring and         

stimulating school environment.                                      
 

Work with and listen to the          

pupil and the parent. 
 

Provide a good, broad and    

balanced curriculum. 
 

 

Share information on progress 

and ways to help your child. 
 

Share information on behaviour. 
 

Share information on               

attendance. 
 

Let families know of any        

concerns we may have. 
 

 

Encourage your child to share 
and care for our school and          

our community. 

                                       
 

 


